Razorback Athletics has worked with the Arkansas Department of Health, NCAA and Southeastern
Conference on creating a healthy and safe meet day plan for Arkansas Gymnastics.

In consultation with the Arkansas Department of Health (ADH), Razorback Athletics has implemented a
number of measures to make your meet day experience as healthy and safe as possible including:

e Reduced capacity inside Barnhill Arena, based upon current state Phase Il social distancing standards.
e All event staff and employees will wear face coverings at all times.

o All guests will be required to wear face coverings (over the nose and mouth) from the time they get in
line to enter the arena until the time of exiting.

e Lines will be queued at all gates, concession stands and merchandise locations, following social
distance guidelines with 6-feet distancing markers placed throughout the venue and strictly enforced.

e Contactless transactions will be introduced for concessions and merchandise purchases.

e Handwashing/Hand sanitizing stations will be added throughout Barnhill Arena to supplement
restroom use.

e Extensive cleaning and sanitation efforts including deep cleaning prior to meets and disinfecting of
high frequency touchpoints throughout the event.

We appreciate your patience and your understanding of these modifications to the upcoming season.
The health and safety of our fans remains a top priority. We can’t wait to host you inside Barnhill Arena
this season!

Visit ArkansasRazorbacks.com for the latest information on all things Arkansas Gymnastics. You can also
find the Hogs on social media by liking us on Facebook (Arkansas Razorback Gymnastics) and following
us on Twitter and Instagram (@RazorbackGym).



